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SCERP Update/Break-Up 2024 

 

In my City Clerk report I explained a little bit of information 

from the SCERP Plan. We got all the information needed, 

entered in the standard toolkit and emailed it to the State of 

Emergency Operations Center to update our Small Community 

Emergency Response Plan to be updated for a hard copy. 

Therefor everything will be updated and ready in case of an 

emergency, and I know what to expect and prepare for our 

meetings. Thankfully we got all the information needed and we 

didn’t flood. 
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